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Presidents Report 

   November 2022 

What a beautiful day we enjoyed for our annual Hines Park Cider Cruise. The attendance of 60 

people and many beautiful T-Birds made our cruise thru Hines Park a great afternoon. The food 

and service at Mr. Miguel’s was outstanding and I hope everyone enjoyed their cider and donuts. 

2023 Chili Planning Meeting – Saturday November 12 – 12:00 

We will be meeting at St. Paul’s Presbyterian Church, 27475 Five Mile Rd., Livonia and will be 

discussing events for 2023 so bring new and exciting ideas for places to visit during 2023. Lunch 

will be potluck and are asking for a crock pot of chili or a soup, appetizer or dessert. RSVP to 

JoAnn via phone/text 248-719-0160 or e-mail joannbill801@comcast.net by Friday November 11 

with your choice of food. We can use more Chili. 

Annual Christmas Party – Sunday December 4 

Where has the year gone – here we are getting ready for our annual Christmas Party which will be 

held at DeLuca’s Restaurant, 27424 Warren Rd., Westland. Family Style & Cash Bar – Menu 

Homemade Garlic Rolls/Butter, Garden Salad, Mostaccioli & Meat Sauce, Sauteed Green Beans & 

Almonds Oven Roasted Chicken & Green Peppers, Roast Beef, Spumoni Ice Cream, Mini Cannoli, 

Coffee/Tea, Pop/Milk with refills. $30.00 per person. Please mail your check for reservations to 

WWTC, P.O. Box 2597, Taylor, MI 48180 to arrive by Friday November 18. This restaurant is 

famous for their good food. 

Hope to see everyone at the Planning Meeting November 12. 

Have a Happy Thanksgiving. 

JoAnn Rodriguez 

President 
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 Advisor: 

  2022 Schedule of Events:  

 

Jan – Detroit Historical - Cancelled 

Feb 19 – Bee’s in Detroit 

Mar 26 – Oak Fern Galleria 

Apr Sat. 23rd – Classic Appreciation  

May Sat. 28th.  – Spring Dust Off  

June – Sat. 25th Crusin’ Down River 

July – Sun.10th Annual Club Picnic 

Aug- Sun. 14th Pre-Dream Cruise 

Sept. – Sun. 18th. All T-Bird Day 

Oct – Sun. 16th Hines Park Cider Cruise 

Nov – Sat. 12th Annual Planning Meeting for 

2023 

Dec- Sun. 4th Club Christmas Party 

 

 

Larry Seyfarth 313-436-8327  

 



2022 Cider Cruise 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WANTED: Looking for a good source of used T-bird body panels. I am looking for a good rust-free hood for 

my 1960 Square-bird. If you know of anyone, or any salvage yard who could help me out, please contact Matt 

Mihm at mjmihm3660@gmail.com . 

 

FOR SALE:  1962 T-Bird.  It has a 390 cu in, 7,575 original miles.  Asking $18,500 or best offer.  In very good 

condition.   You can reach Rob at (419) 290-072 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Water Wonderland Thunderbird Club 
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Taylor, MI  48180  
 

  

 

 

 

 

javascript:top.fnSendTo('mjmihm3660@gmail.com')
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=hmbPYlxz&id=B459504B2B436C6ED3E46440A124B3220464DFF2&thid=OIP.hmbPYlxzM3Qj3rUjqx4QzQHaG9&mediaurl=http://www.agirlandagluegun.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/happy-spring.jpg&exph=822&expw=874&q=spring+graphic+images&simid=608050427945946556&selectedIndex=8

